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Mr. Michael D. Lyster, Vice President
Nuclear - Perry

The Cleveland Electric 11luminating
Company

10 Center Road

Perry, Ohio 4408]

Dear Mr. Lyster:

SUBJECT: PERRY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT 1 - TEMPORARY WAIVER OF COMPLIANCE
FROM TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION 3.6.4, CONTAINMENT ISOLATION VALVES
(TAC NO. MB4459)

This letter confirms the verbal granting by the NRC of a Temporary Waiver of
Compliance (TWOC) from the requirements of Technical Specification (TS) 3.6.4,
“Containment Isolation Valves," for the Perry Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1.

In a telephore conference with the NRC staff at 12:00 AM on September 12,
1992, the (leveland Electric I1luminating Company (CEI) requested the TWOC for
the Reactor Core Isolation Cooling (RCIC) steam supply outboard containment
isolation valve (1E51-F064) and the Reactor Water Cleanup (RWCU) system
outboard containment isolation valve (1G33-F004), which had been declared
inoperable as a result of an engineering evaluation. This evaluation was
performed using assumptions considered appropriate by the NRC staff, which
were conveyed to your staff in a meeting held on September 10, 1992, followed
by additional discussions on September 11, 1992,

The specific rviief recuested was a waiver from TS 3.6.4, Action a., which
requires that inoperable valves be restored to operable status, or the
associated pesetrations isolated, within four hours. If these conditions are
not met, the plant is to be brought to cold shutdown. During the verbal
request (and in your subsequent letter of September 12, 1992 documenting the
request), you provided a safety assessment to justify plant startup and
operation with the valves in their current condition. You requested that the
waiver be granted until such time that a Technical Specification change could
be processed. This proposed change (to be submitted on or about September 18,
1992) would allow continued plant operation with the valves in their current
condition until the next refueling outage, scheduled to begin in September of
1993, Prior to restart from that outage, the valves will be restored to an
operable status. Following your verbal request, the TWOC was granted at ~~:40
AM on September 12 by the Of ice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR), witn the
concurrence of the NRC's Region 111 office.

At the time of the declaration of inoperabiiity of the two valves, the plant
was in Operatinnal Condition 3, Hot Shutdown, preparing for a mode change to
Startup. Due to the complexity of potential design fixes and the associated
planning needed to restore the valves to an operable status, the respective
systems would have had to have been isolated to comply with the TS, thereby
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precluding plant startup for an extended period of time. /,\#/LA 0
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